
North Queens Community School 
 
We are so grateful to be recipients of the Stanley DeWalt tool grant at North Queens 
Community School!  As a small, rural school, having the opportunity to expose our students to 
hands on work with up-to-date tools and materials to have the ability to design and create 
endless possible projects to influence and improve their community is highly valuable.  Exposing 
our students to trades and technology allows them to deepen their understanding of career 
paths and make choices that enhance and inspire their futures.  Thank you so much from the 
Options and Opportunities students and teachers at North Queens Community School! 
 
 

 
 
 



 



 
 
 
 
 


